
 

                                                   

 

          
           
                                                                                                                                   
 

                                                                                                                                            15
th
 December 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are writing to tell you that Year 5 pupils are being given the amazing opportunity to visit Warner Bros. – 
Harry Potter World.  We are looking for this event to take place on Tuesday 7

th
 March 2017. 

 
As you know, Brookfield Junior School prides itself on its high expectations and outstanding levels in 
Literacy, particularly writing. Since your child will be covering ‘Harry Potter and the Philosophers Stone’ for 
the next two terms, this experience will allow them a greater depth of understanding and involvement in the 
text, ultimately enhancing their writing skills.   
 
We are able to offer this opportunity to each child for the fantastic price of £24.20.  You may be aware (if you 
have ever visited the Warner Bros. website), child tickets are £27.00 each.  Our price of £24.20 not only 
includes entrance into the exclusive exhibition, but also incorporates travel costs.  We would like to say a 
huge thank-you to the P.T.F.A. for their generous contribution to help achieve this reduced price. 
 

Payment can either be made by instalments, of your choice, or in full.  Please send the money in to school 

by Friday 17
th

 February.  We are pleased to be offering an online payment system – so please wait 
to receive your text and email with your log in details. 
 

It is important that you complete the slip below giving permission for your child to take part in this visit.   
 

Date:    Tuesday 7
th
 March 2017   

Time of Departure:                    8:00 a.m 
Time of Return:  4:15 p.m  
Method of Transport: Coach 
  
Children will also need to bring a warm coat, as lunch is being held in a covered area outside; half way round 
the tour.   
Please provide your child with a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks or chocolate.  If your child receives free 
school dinners, then they are entitled to a school packed lunch which will be ready for collection on the day 
of the visit (please tick below). 
 

If you wish, your child may bring pocket money with them - a maximum of £5 only.   
 

As you have completed a BJS-V4 (yellow form) we intend using this information to cover this visit.  However, 
if there are any changes regarding your child’s medical condition, a new BJS-V4 (yellow form) needs to be 
completed and returned to school before the visit takes place.  Please note that it is your responsibility to 
keep the school up-dated with any medical changes concerning your son/daughter.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Mercanton and Miss Birkett 
On behalf of the Year 5 Team 
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To: Mrs Mercanton and Miss Birkett 
 
 

I am willing for my child to take part in the visit to                        Please provide my child with packed lunch 
Warner Bros. Harry Potter World                                                 (free school meals ONLY) 
 
I enclose £24.20 in full payment                                                   I enclose a weekly part payment                  
 
I have paid the full £24.20 online              
 
 
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the party giving consent on my behalf, for 
anaesthetic to be administered and any other urgent medical treatment to be given. 
 
  
Signed  ………………………………………………………….. Print Name…………………………………… 
 
 

Child’s name ……………..…………………………………….  Class ……………..………………………….. 


